
Dear	parents:	It’s	been	lovely	to	have	the	children	all	back	in	school.	I	look	
forward	to	working	closely	with	you	in	this	important	year.		
	
Dear	pupils:	Welcome	back	to	Year	6!	You	have	all	settled	back	into	school	life	
wonderfully,	with	real	maturity	and	focus.	I	can	already	see	that	you	are	ready	
for	Year	6!		
It	is	great	to	have	you	all	back	and	see	you	looking	happy	and	well.	I	am	very	
happy	to	be	teaching	you	again	and	look	forward	to	the	year	ahead.		
Keep	working	hard	and	always	remember	to	try	your	best!		


